CITY OF URBANA, ILLINOIS
DEPARTMENT OF PuBLIC WORKS

ADMINISTRATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Laurel Prussing and Members of the Urbana City Council
FROM: William R. Gray, Public Works Director

DATE: October 13, 2011

RE: UC2B Construction Project Update

Construction to install fiber optic cable conduit and hand holes began the week of September 12, 2011 in
the area bounded by University Avenue, Eads Street, Goodwin Avenue, and Wright Street. As the work
is nearing completion in that area, the project is moving into the area bounded by Goodwin Avenue,
Lincoln Avenue, Fairview Avenue and Church Street and into the area bounded by Eads Street, Bradley
Avenue, Goodwin Avenue and Wright Street.

A map of the completed construction work is attached. For the latest information about the construction
project, go to this link on the City of Urbana’s web site:

http://www.urbanaillinois.us/posts/2011/09/uc2b-construction-update
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